
The Area is in need of a website coordinator to finish out the term. This person should have 
basic computer skills and knowledge of GoDaddy and Wordpress. The website Coordinator 
updates documents and information on our iowa-al-anon.org website periodically. They are also 
part of a team that reviews the website for style and content. This month the meetings page was 
updated to bring the electronic groups registered in Iowa to the same line of sight as the general 
meeting finder. 
 
Please send district and area updates to areachair@iowa-al-anon.org, along with 
web@iowa-al-anon.org until the position is filled.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Katy P., Area Chairperson 
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